
Dates for your diary

Quiz Night: Friday 4th March, 7pm at Wilberforce House

Nearly New Uniform Sale: Wednesday 9th March, details below

The Study Ball 2022: Friday 20th May 2022 at The Hurlingham Club

Nearly New Uniform Sale
Please make donations of good quality and clean uniform week commencing 
28th February in the bins provided at the gates of Wilberforce House and Spencer 
House. No old logo! Please do not leave items at the school offices. At this time 
we only need Summer Uniform and Sports Kit items. No Winter Uniform Please - 
this will be returned to you!  Cards accepted.  See school website for price list. 
Wednesday 9th March – Wilberforce House Main Entrance at 3pm to 4:30pm

Contact Us
We welcome input from everyone and would love to hear from you. Please either 
email us via the school offices or speak to your class reps.
We look forward to hearing from you! Paula, Angela, Beccy, Yelena and Joey

The Study Quiz Night
The Study Association Quiz night finally returns on Friday 4 March 2022 at 7pm.  
The quizmasters have chosen World Book Day as the theme.  This is a hugely 
popular event and we have a limited number of tables available.  You will need to 
email studyassociation@gmail.com with lead name, attendees and food order 
from 9am on Friday 4 February 2022.  Full details and the registration form have 
been emailed to you.  We are thrilled to be using the new Performing Arts Hall at 
Wilberforce House in what is sure to be a fun evening.  Get reading!!

The Study Association

All of the dates for this year’s events are in the school calendar. Be sure to check regularly for updates. 

The Study Ball 2022
We are excited to announce that tickets for the Study Ball 2022 which is taking 
place on Friday 20 May 2022 at the Hurlingham Club will go on sale the week 
commencing 28th February and full details on how to apply will be provided at 
the time.  Tables will be sold in 8’s, 10’s and 12’s at £150.00 per person.  Please 
note that individual tickets will not be available for sale.  You will be treated to a 
champagne reception, a 3 course dinner (half a bottle of wine included), an auction 
and live music from the amazing Aftersun band. It promises to be a fun, glamorous 
evening!  We can’t wait!

Welcome to Spring Term 
Spring is in sight and we have so much to look forward to this year!
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